
 MEMORANDUM 

To: File No. SR-CboeEDGA-2019-012 

From: Jeffrey Dinwoodie, Office of Chairman Jay Clayton 

Date: September 18, 2019 

Re: Meeting with Representatives of Chicago Trading Company 

On September 17, 2019, Sean Memon and Jeffrey Dinwoodie met with Eric Chern and Steve 
Crutchfield of Chicago Trading Company.  The meeting participants discussed File No. SR-
CboeEDGA-2019-012, among other things. 


